
      

June 2012 Newsletter 
 

Nursery renovations 
We have just heard that the nursery is to be extensively renovated over the 

summer holidays – new windows, painted etc. We will have to completely clear 

the nursery by the start of the holiday.  It would be really helpful if the 

parents of morning children could keep the children off nursery on Wednesday 

27th June – the last day – to enable staff to pack all toys away and clear walls.  

Please speak to a member of staff if you are unable to find alternative child 

care for your child and we will of course accommodate this. 

 

The nursery will close for afternoon pupils on Tuesday 26th June at the usual 

time. 

 

Nursery Parents’ Consultation:  
These will be held on the week beginning Monday June 11th. This is primarily for 

children who are going to school but all parents are welcome to make an 

appointment.  These will take place at the following times: 

Monday 11th June – during nursery hours – Red Group 

Tuesday 12th June – during nursery hours – Blue Group 

Wednesday 13th June – during nursery hours – Yellow Group 

Thursday 14th June – during nursery hours – Green Group 

Friday 15th June – during nursery hours – purple Group. 

 

There will also be an evening parents’ night for those who cannot attend during 

the day – this will be held on Tuesday 12th June from 4.30-6.00. 

 

Please speak to staff to arrange a time. 

 

Head lice                                        

 
Please check your child’s hair regularly for head lice – they spread incredibly 

easily amongst small children. 

 

 
 



Nursery Graduation   

 
This will be held for both morning and afternoon sessions on Thursday 21st June. 

All parents, carers and extended family members are warmly invited to join us 

on this day. 

The morning ceremony will begin at 10.45 – please be seated at this time in the 

school hall. 

The afternoon ceremony will begin at 2.45 – please be seated at this time. 

 

You may want to bring lots of tissues….. 

 

Olympics 

 
We are planning our own Olympic celebrations over the next two weeks – the 

children will be involved in some intensive training – please make sure  

they have suitable running footwear each day!  You are very warmly invited to 

join us for the finals on Friday 22nd June on the school pitches. 

10.30 for morning parents and 2.00 for afternoon parents.  On this day it would 

be great if your child could wear something in the colour of their group. 

 

Lunches and extended hours 
Please note that for the next session we will not be able to offer any new 

lunches or extended hours.  Children already receiving lunches will be able to 

continue this provision, but we are unable to offer any new provision.  The 

following session 2013/14 there will be no lunches or extended hours. 

 

Finally we would like to thank you all for your support throughout the year – we 

have loved working with your children. For those children who are moving on – we 

wish them all the best.  Please don’t be strangers to the nursery – we love to see 

the children all grown up in their school uniforms. 

 
For our returning children, the nursery re-opens on Wednesday 15th August at 

8.45 for morning children and 1.00 for afternoon children. 

 

We hope you have a really lovely hot and sunny summer. 

 


